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Heller Resolution Acknowledges National Travel and Tourism Week
Heller Touts Strong Record Of Promoting Nevada’s Tourism Economy

[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington, D.C. – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) and his colleagues introduced a resolution that highlights National Travel and Tourism Week. With at least 50 million visitors to Nevada annually, Heller remains committed to the state’s tourism economy and has a strong consistent record of supporting ways to bolster travel to and through the Silver State. 

This year, Heller urged the Trump Administration to prioritize Interstate 11 (I-11) funding in any upcoming infrastructure package. In 2015, Heller introduced legislation to extend I-11 from Las Vegas to Northern Nevada. He secured this extension and designation of I-11 as a high-priority corridor of the National Highway System in the Fixing America’s Surface Transportation (FAST) Act. This highway’s eventual completion will provide another avenue for safe and efficient across Nevada.

Recently, Heller slammed United Airlines for what he believes is a decrease in quality and increase in price for their customers. He demanded answers on their efforts to provide Nevada passengers a safe comfortable experience. In fact, shortly after the United Airlines controversy occurred last month, Heller called on the Senate Commerce Committee to hold a hearing. Heller’s concerns stem from the fact that air travel is essential to Nevada’s tourism economy, and the McCarran and Reno international airports alone serve over 50 million passengers each year.

With over 200 weekly nonstop flights through Las Vegas alone, Heller also urged the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) to provide the Transportation Security Administration (TSA) and the U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) with the resources it needs to support Nevada’s airports like McCarran and Reno. 

Heller recently joined the Senate’s Travel and Tourism Caucus, which works to promote common-sense policies and raise awareness of the importance of the job-creating travel and tourism industry.

Full text of the resolution introduced today can be found below: 
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